

No:F(VC-KU)17/ March 09, 2017

Prof. Sultana N. Nahar, APS Fellow Departemnt of Astronomy, The Ohio State University 140 West 18th Avenue, McPherson Laboratory Columbus OH 43210, USA

Dear Prof Nehar,

This has reference to your email regarding your forthcoming visit to Kashmir.

In view of pre-occupations vis-a-vis pending classwork and ongoing examinations in the backdrop of last year's circumstances in Kashmir, it may not be possible to have your lectures organized at this juncture. However, you are welcome to hold interaction with researchers and the faculty during your visit to the University. The Vice-Chancellor's Secretariat shall take care of logistic arrangements ahead of your visit, including accommodation at University Guest House and transportation. The schedule in this regard may be conveyed to the Vice-Chancellor's Secretariat.

Further communication with regard to interaction etc. during your visit can be had with Dean, Biological Sciences, Prof Azra Kamili.

With warm regards

Willingther

Prof. Khurshid I Andrabi

Fax : 0194-242 1357